

Dear Parents and Carers,

On <u>Tuesday 21st May 2024</u> the children will be taking part in a special act of worship at St Mary's Church in Crich to celebrate the festival of Pentecost. During this service, the children will take part in a range of activities rather than performing parts of the service as you may see at Harvest or Christmas. We would love as many members of our Fritchley family to join us as possible. Mums, dads, little brothers and sisters, grannies, grandads, aunties and uncles are all welcome! If your child is in nursery but doesn't attend on a Tuesday; you're more than welcome to meet us at the church too.

The children in Hardwick and Haddon classes will travel to the church by minibus. The children in Wingfield and Chatsworth will walk up after lunch. If you fancy a stroll in the sunshine with us up to church, please let me know as we'd appreciate any volunteers.

Children must be collected from St Mary's at 3:30pm.

Transport will be provided for children in after school club — a member of the team will give you a special consent form for this.

Many thanks,

Mrs Devonport